Position: President
Lisa Sack
Hi, my name is Lisa. Currently I am president of the PSYC Club and plan to graduate in May of 2017. As many of you know, I am a mother of three, 9yr.o-boy, and 7yr.o-bpy/girl twins, and just celebrated my 9yr. anniversary with my husband. In addition to PSYC Club and my family, I was approached with the opportunity to be VP of Business Club and I took it. With one year left, I am asking for your votes to be president for a second term. It would be an honor to have the role as club president during my senior year.
Being club president has been an amazing opportunity, not only to learn and grow from it but because I was able to collaborate with bright members and officers as well. The club members and officers are dedicated to their studies, helpful with the club and their peers, and represent Park wonderfully. I am utterly delighted to be a part of PSYC Club, regardless of my position. Although, I feel that I would be able to take the club into a better, stronger direction, for 2016/2017 school year. Additionally, I have further know-how, in my role as a club president, which will make a second term easier, more productive and triumphant. 

Short recap of 2015/2016:
 Due to the efforts from members and officers in the club, students were able to attend two conferences in one weekend, from money raised and won. All fees were paid for by the club as well as, a few hotel rooms, and a dinner. In addition to attending, a number of students presented and a few of them won 1st and 2nd place. Also, we have members at another conference this weekend and a few members have begun to make plans for two other conferences that will take place in the fall of 2016. 
With that in mind, I ask that you reflect back on the club this past year. Keeping in mind those who placed at a conference, those who presented, members and officers that recently won awards and certificates the past two weeks, how the PSYC Club won large club of the year, what you have learned, and how much closer everyone had gotten. Obviously the club has been active, victorious, and valuable to some, due to the various members involved and the time/effort the officers put in. 
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